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Verizon Northwest Inc.

P.O. Box 1003 (WAO101RA)
Everett, WA 98206-1003
Fax: 425-261-5262

May 31, 2007

Ms. Carole J. Washburn,

Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission

Chandler Plaza Building

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, Washington 98504

Subject:  Amendments to Interconnection Agreement between Verizon NorthweST Inc;;;and
Broadwing Communications, LLC; Docket No. UT-013019 &

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Enclosed are two amendments to the interconnection agreement between Verizon Northwest
Inc. and Broadwing Communications, LLC and filled-in Commission submission forms for
these amendments. While the amendments were executed in December 2006 by Broadwing
and January 2007 by Verizon, they were not filed before now because after the signing
Broadwing expressed concern as to whether these amendments (and similar interconnection
agreement amendments for other states) properly reflected the intentions and agreement of
the parties. The parties have now resolved this concern, and, after reviewing this filing
package, have decided that the amendments do not need to be revised, re-executed or re-
dated, and have released the amendments for filing with the Commission.

Please call me at 425-261-5006 if you have any questions.

Very truly yours,

Richard E. Potter

Director
Public Affairs, Policy & Communications
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